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Welcome to St Bede’s...

Attendance up to  31/01/25

Wed 12th Feb 
Y5/6 Class Assembly
Valentine’s disco 

Friday 14th Feb
SEND Table Cricket

Coming soon...Coming soon...

Click to view our school calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/s

chool-calendar

This Week’s EventsThis Week’s Events
Thursday 6th Feb
Y3 Care Home Visit

This week’s curriculum
newsletters are now available

via our website

https://stbedesdarlington.bhc
et.org.uk/curriculum/subjects

Polite reminder that
we are a nut free

school. Please do not
send any products

containing nuts in to
school in your child’s

packed lunch. We have
a number of children

with nut allergies 

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



On Friday, 24th January, Catholic schools across England and Wales
will officially mark the beginning of the Holy Year of Hope. 

Let us listen to a special message
from Bishop Stephen as we begin

our celebration.
 

Watch video clip from Bishop
Stephen – https://youtu.be/lA-

0QN-pyFE

St Bede's 'Holy Doors' are
up and sharing our message
of hope with our community

in this, most special, of
Jubilee years. We are

Pilgrims of Hope.

All of our classes have made
commitments of hope. 

Here is Year 5's

https://youtu.be/lA-0QN-pyFE
https://youtu.be/lA-0QN-pyFE


Children will be taking part in discussions and activities throughout the
week to help promote positive mental health

Winter is a time
of lots of coughs
and colds. We do
have emergency
paracetamol in

school, however
if your child is

likely to need it
on a repeated

basis we do
require you to

bring some in to
school for them

Thank you to everyone who donated to the
Poppy Appeal. We raised an amazing £517.20

Huge thanks to all the wonderful parents and
grandparents who supported us through the

Asda Cashpot for Schools program, which
helped raise over £600 for school funds


